From: Secretary |

Sent: Wednesday, 1 November 2023 1:10 PM

To: FAD

Cc: FAD;

Subject: Re: Objection received - Libertarian Party [SEC=OFFICIAL]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Funding and Disclosure Team,

As you would be well aware, we were forced to change our name from the previously registered Liberal Democrats
due to legislative provisions inspired in no small part by the potential for name confusion.

The Liberal Party nowhere uses the initials LP in their AEC or state based logos, preferring to prominently display the
word Liberal.

Even the Queensland LNP have a markedly distinct "LNP" accompanied by a stylised tail or flare. Given that the
ballot logo will appear exclusively on the ballot paper next to the name "Libertarian" as our short form ballot name,
there is virtually no prospect of confusion as alleged in this objection.

Nor do the Liberal Party have any intellectual property or trademark registered that utilises the letter acronym LP.

The grounds of objection presumably relied on (s129A)(c) or (d) should not be made out on the basis of the material
provided.

Please advise us if we can be of any further assistance or provide any more support in our response to this
objection.

Kind Regards,

Sent from Outlook for Android

From: FAD <FAD@aec.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 12:39:58 pm

Cc: FAD <FAD@aec.gov.au>

Subject: Objection received - Libertarian Party [SEC=OFFICIAL]



Dear Mr McCathie

Please see attached correspondence from the Australian Electoral Commission regarding an objection received in
response to Libertarian Party’s application for registration.

Regards
Tim

Tim |l | Assistant Director
Party Registration and Redistributions Section | Disclosure, Party Registration and Redistribution Branch

Australian Electoral Commission

DISCLAIMER:

If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return email and delete all copies. If
this email or any attachments have been sent to you in error, that error does not constitute waiver of any
confidentiality, privilege or copyright in respect of information in the email or attachments.





